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TE REO O TE KURA

15 March 2022

Dear Parents,

It seems that the peek for COVID is been reached
for us in Auckland. More students are now back
at school. Well done parents for getting your
children back to learning at school.

POSITIVE IN YOUR HOME
The isolation time is now only 7 days. If your
child has a negative test they can return to
school after 7th day.

REMINDERS:

on Friday 25 March. Have you booked your time
yet? Please do so urgently. Your booking letter
was sent home with your child last week. If your
child was absent their teacher will send a
booking letter home this week.

FRIDAY 25 MARCH - School will be closed for
lessons. Your children will be at home on this
day. Parents will be meeting teachers during the
day.
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Class photos will be on Thursday 17
March (this week).

IMPORTANT: This year the class photos system
has changed. Parents need to order online AFTER
photo day. You will received a sheet from school
about 2 weeks after photos and it will have a
special CODE for ordering online.

If you can’t order online you can ring
0800 501 040 and give the CODE to order.

Sibling Photos — Parents can pick up a Siblings
Booking form from the office.

PhotoLife

| ASB GOOD AS GOLD AWARD

Join us in celebrating Mrs Shirley Maihi in
receiving the ASB Good as Gold Award on TV for
outstanding services to Education (55 years) and
to Finlayson Park School (33 years). This will be
aired on Wednesday 23 March at 7PM during the
show 7 Sharp on TV1. ASB has made a donation
to the school for this award.
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Nga mihi maioha,
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